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Corporate Announcement 
 
 
 
 
 
PFA Bank has become part of the Jyske Bank Group 
 
Jyske Bank A/S’ acquisition of PFA Bank A/S will be implemented effective as of 1 October 2023.  
 
As a result of the transaction, PFA Bank passes from being part of the PFA Group to being a subsidiary of Jyske 
Bank. As part of the agreement, the Jyske Bank Group is expected to take over the administration and management of 
PFA Invest during the first half of 2024 and on 31 May 2024 at the latest. 
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
Jyske Bank 
  
Contact: Birger Krøgh Nielsen, CFO, tel. +45 89 89 64 44. 
 

 

 


